
STATUTORY PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE: Bylaw 16/2023

Statutory Public Hearing
Monday July 10 2023 | 5:30 pm | Cochrane RancheHouse
Any member of the public may attend to hear comments.

What is Bylaw 16/2023?
The Town of Cochrane is proposing to 
close an undeveloped road allowance 
(legal address: Plan 2310373, Extra Road 
containing 0.362ha (0.9ac) more or less) 
in the Historic Downtown to future public 
travel and to consolidate with 639 First 
Street West to create one larger parcel.

What does this mean?
If approved by Council and the Minister 
of Transportation, the undeveloped road 
allowance would be closed to public travel 
and would become private property. 
 
How can I get more information?
Come to the Cochrane RancheHouse (101 
RancheHouse Rd) between 8:30am and 
4:30pm, Mon to Fri. Planning staff can 
explain what is proposed, how it might 
impact you and how the Public Hearing 
process works.

Can I provide comments?
Interested parties can submit oral and 
written comments about the proposed 
change in person at the public hearing or by 
email before the Public Hearing.

To speak at the Public Hearing, please 
arrive before the start time and sign the 
speakers’ list. To make a presentation 
(5-minute time limit), please send us a 
copy by 10am Thursday, July 6, 2023: 
Town of Cochrane, 101 RancheHouse Rd 
or planning@cochrane.ca (quote Downtown 
Road Closure).

This notice is given pursuant to Sections 606 and 692 of the Municipal Government Act, 
Revised Statutes of Alberta, 2000, Chapter M-26, as amended. Advertised June 29, 2023 
and July 6, 2023.

Questions?  
Call us: 403-851-2570
Email: planning@cochrane.ca

 

Public submissions, including name and 
address, will form part of the official 
record for the public hearing which is 
available to the public and published on 
Cochrane.ca.


